
 

 

 

DRAMA STUDIO OFFICIAL OPENING 

WEDNESDAY 10TH OCTOBER 

8pm 

 

Come along for drinks & nibbles and to see 

the refurbished Drama Studio which was 

funded by the proceeds of RGSPA events 

over the last school year. 

Find out about our project & plans for 

2018/19 and meet the PA Committee.  

ALL PARENTS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND 

 

The RGSPA AGM will also take place during the evening. If 

you would like to stand for any position on the Committee, 

please contact us at RGSPA@hotmail.co.uk. 
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